SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL

Oakleaze, Gloucester
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Year 11 Parents Information Evening

Dear parent,

It was great to see so many of you at the Year 11 Parents Information Evening last Wednesday. I hope that you
found the evening informative as we conveyed to you both the importance of the year ahead as well as how we can
both support your son.

As promised I have attached the presentation to this email. If you have any questions or queries please don't hesitate
to get in contact with either your son's tutor or myself.

This email has an attachment - click here to open

Kind regards,

Neil Stewart
Head of Year 11

SIR THOMAS RICH'S

Oakleaze Gloucester GL.2 OLF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk

www.strschool.co.uk
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